Jean-Claude Juncker
President
European Commission
Rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200
1049 Brussels
Belgium

27 October 2015

Dear Jean-Claude

TheCityUK Chairman's Dinner

It is with great pleasure that I invite you to speak at a dinner in London with senior members of TheCityUK.

In my role as Chairman of TheCityUK, I am hosting a series of dinners for senior policymakers to meet with the leaders of the largest financial and related professional services firms. These are held under the Chatham House Rule to ensure that our guests can speak freely and have a meaningful discussion. Previous speakers have included some of the highest ranking politicians and officials in the UK and Europe.

I would be delighted if you would be my guest for a Chairman's Dinner. This would be an ideal opportunity for you to address the sector's most influential group and hear from them the issues facing their firms.

We appreciate that your diary is very busy and would be pleased to plan the event around your availability, ideally in the first half of 2016.

Yours sincerely



John McFarlane
Chairman | TheCityUK